
 

In the Diocese 
Red Mass 
The St. Thomas More Society cordially invites you to join us 

for the annual Red Mass on Friday, September 30, 2016 at 

11:00 A.M. at the Cathedral of St. Andrew in downtown Little 

Rock.  All judges, law professors and government officials are 

invited to process into the Cathedral at the beginning of Mass 

as we seek God's blessing and guidance in the administration of 

justice.  Contact: Connie Phillips (501) 680-6919. 

 

Luncheon to Follow Honoring District Judge Jim Hamilton 
A luncheon will immediately follow the Red Mass at approxi-

mately 12:00 P.M. on Friday, September 30, 2016 in the the 

adjoining McDonald Hall.  Our honored guest and recipient of 

this year's St. Thomas More Award is The Honorable Jim 

Hamilton, who is retiring from the bench this year. Following 

the presentation of the Award, Judge Hamilton will offer  

remarks about his tenure on the bench and his service to  

Arkansas courts. The cost of the luncheon is $25.00 per person. 

Register by Tuesday, September 27. Contact: Connie Phillips 

(501) 680-6919  
 
Spaghetti Dinner 
St. Francis Catholic Church in Little Italy 

(33223 Hwy. 300 in Roland, AR) will be serving 

their 89th Annual Spaghetti Dinner & Bazaar on 

Sunday, October 2 from 11 am until 3:30 pm. 

$12 for adults; children ages 6-12: $5; children 5 

and under are free. There will be bingo, raffle, 

silent auction, kiddie games, bake sale and 

much, much more! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Source and Summit of Our Catholic Faith All are invited to 

come and learn more about the ancient history of the Mass, the 

"source and summit of our Catholic Faith". We will explore 

Sacred Scripture in the Old and the New Testament to better 

appreciate God's plan for our salvation history. This class will 

be held on Sunday evenings at Immaculate Conception Parish 

in Immaculata Hall  6:30 P.M. until 8:00 P.M. beginning on 

Sept. 11. Bring your bible and a copy of the book by Thomas 

Nash: The Biblical Roots of the Mass. The older copy of his 

book is also acceptable: Worthy Is The Lamb: The Biblical 

Roots of the Mass. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senior High Youth Rally 
 
This one-day event will be held on Sunday, October 16, 2016 
in the McCauley Center at Mt. St. Mary Academy in Little 
Rock for students in grades 9-12. This year's theme: "He is the 
Way to Truth" will be presented by Doug Tooke. The day is 
filled with praise and worship, presentation by Doug Tooke, 
lunch and Mass. The cost is $25 a person. Register though your 
parish youth group. To register your parish, download and re-
turn the registration packet with fee to the Youth Ministry of-
fice at the Diocese of Little Rock. For more information, con-
tact Tricia Gentry at (501) 664-0340, ext. 418. This annual 
event is sponsored by the diocesan Catholic Youth Ministry 
Office.  
Junior High Spectacular 
This one-day event will be held on Sunday, November 6, 2016 

in the McCauley Center at Mt. St. Mary Academy in Little 

Rock for students in junior high (grades 6-8) . This year's 

theme: "He is the Way to Love" will be presented by Oddwalk 

Ministries. The day is filled with fun games, praise and  

worship, and presentations by the Oddwalk Ministries guys, 

lunch and Mass. The cost is $40 a person. Register though your 

parish youth group. To register your parish, download and re-

turn the registration packet with fee to the Youth  

Ministry office at the Diocese of Little Rock. For more infor-

mation, contact Tricia Gentry at (501) 664-0340, ext. 418. This 

annual event is sponsored by the diocesan Catholic Youth  

Post-Abortion Support Group  
Do you feel alone, hurting or unforgiven from a past abortion?  

The Respect Life Office, through Project Rachel, is starting a 

support group, beginning the third week in September.  The 

spiritual journey lasts 11 weeks, with small groups of 6-8.  

Groups will be formed in Little Rock,  Rogers/Springdale and 

Hot Springs areas. All names and meeting places are strictly 

confidential.  For details call 501- 664-0340, ext. 357.  All in-

quiries must be made by September 12, 2016. 

 

A Lifeline for Troubled Marriages - Do you know of a mar-

riage in trouble?  Are better communication and conflict man-

agement skills needed?  Retrouvaille is a program designed to 

help heal and renew troubled and hurting marriages.  It is a 

relationship-building program with the main emphasis on com-

munication between husband and wife. Separated and divorced 

couples are also encouraged to attend.  The next Retrouvaille 

weekends are: St. John Center, Little Rock, AR: September 16-

18, 2016.  Call 501-834-1956.  Go to 

www.HelpOurMarriage.org or register online at 

www.retrouvaille.org.   
 

Married Couples.  Why not give yourselves a weekend away 

from it all.  Time away from the pressures of work and every-

day responsibilities.  A chance to talk and listen to that special 

someone who loves you.  If that sounds good to you, sign up 

now for a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends are at Subiaco, Ar-

kansas, September 23-25,2016 and at Memphis ï Our Lady 

Queen of  Peace Retreat Center, October 21-23, 2016.  Space is 

limited.  For more information or to apply call Stephen and 

Elaine Lienhart at 501-312-1119. 
 

Hispanic Heritage: Celebrating First Kermes 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ. September is the month of 

Hispanic Heritage. Several Latin American Countries celebrate 

their independence. We invite you all to join in our celebration 

at our first Kermes September 17, 2016 from 10am to 7pm at 

St. Joseph Catholic Church at 1115 College Ave. Conway AR 

72034. There will be entertainment & food. The Mexican 

Council will be present from 10am to 2pm. The Health fair will 

be offering mammograms & AIDS Tests from 10am to 2pm. 

We also plan to have Typical Dances from 3pm to 4pm and the 

Mariachi band will be singing from 4pm to 6pm. All funds will 

go to St. Joes Capital Campaign. Come have a day for the 

whole family filled with fun and fiesta.   
 

Islam in the Year of Mercy - Come celebrate the Jubilees of 

our Religious ï Saturday, Sept. 17, 9:00 A.M. to 3:30 P.M. at 

Our Lady of the Holy Souls Church. Presentations by Imam 

Mahmoud al-denawy, Alaa Eldamaty, & Sophia Said. Optional 

visit to mosque and Islamic Center in Little Rock. $10 per per-

son (no charge for Religious) includes workshop & lunch. Reg-

ister by Sept. 3. contact Sr. Elise Forst, OSB, 479-783-4147. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

___ Excellent  ___ Good ____ Average ____ So So 

How do you rate your marriage?  If youôve checked any of the 

above, youôre a great candidate for a Worldwide Marriage En-

counter Weekend!  Itôs a beautiful weekend experience de-

signed for couples of all ages and backgrounds. It will take you 

from where you are to another level!   Make this autumn spe-

cial by devoting one weekend to the most important relation-

ship in your life. The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

weekends are at Subiaco, Arkansas, September 23-25, 2016 

and at Memphis ï Our Lady Queen of Peace Retreat Center, 

October 21-23, 2016. Space is limited. For more information or 

to apply call Stephen and Elaine Lienhart at 501-312-1119 or 

email register@arkansaswwme.org or apply at 

www.arkansaswwme.org/apply.  

 

 

Natural Family Planning (NFP).  Learn NFP at home 

and at your own pace with the Home Study Course from NFP 

International, www.nfpandmore.org.  Includes Ecological 

Breastfeeding (it really can space babies), a double-check sys-

tem of fertility awareness, and Catholic teaching thatôs easy to 

understand.  Work with a live instructor by email.  Completion 

certificate.  Only $70.  
 

 

 

Masses: 

 Saturday:    4:30 pm Vigil 

 Sunday:      8:00 and 11:00 am  

     2:00 pm Spanish Mass 

 Weekdays:  8:00 am on Tues, Thurs, & Fri;  

     6:00 pm on Wed 

 Holy Days:  To be announced 
 

Adoration:   24 hours, 7 days a week 
 

Sacraments: 

    Confession: 3:00 - 3:45 pm, Saturday 

     5:00 pmð5:45 pm, Wednesday 
                  (or anytime by appointment) 

       Infant Baptism:   

 Call the Church office to register 

      Marriage:  

   Those considering marriage need to notify the 

parish priest of their intention to marry at least  

   six months prior to their intended wedding 

date. Wedding dates will be finalized only after  

   consultation with the priest or deacon.   

   Attendance of an approved marriage prepara-

tion program required.  Please call the parish 

office for further information. 
 

Organizations & Ministries:  

   Altar Servers:  666-5073 

   Eucharistic Ministers:  666-5073 

   Finance Council: 490-5902 

   Food Box: 666-5073 

   Knights of Columbus:  993-8636 

   Our House Meals: 993-2136 

   Religious Education for Children: 666-5693 

   Pastoral Council: 529-8125 

   Perpetual Adoration: 666-5073   

             parish@goodcounselLR.com 

   Respect Life: 920-2483 

   St. Josephôs Covenant Keepers: 225-5037 

   Minibus Drivers: 666-5073 

   VIRTUS Coordinator: 455-3107 
 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday 12 noon.  

  Email: carol@goodcounselLR.com 

Newsletter - Published Quarterly:  Submit  

       articles to parishoffice@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Pastor: Fr. Joshua Stengel 

frjosh@goodcounselLR.com 

After hours emergencyðleave message at 501-280-0772 
 

Bookkeeper:  Mary Murry  

mmurry@goodcounsel.comcastbiz.net 
 

Director of Faith Formation: Kristin Ables  

kristin.ables@gmail.com 
 

Confirmation: Nick & Kristin Ables  

goodcounselcym@gmail.com 
 

Youth Ministry: Nick Ables  

goodcounselcym@gmail.com 
 

Hispanic Ministry: Maria Luna  

maria@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Maintenance Engineer: Frank Zakrzewski 

frjozak54@sbcglobal.net 
 

Parish Secretary: Carol Miller 

carol@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Parish Pastoral Council President: David Hodges 

hodges52@att.net 
 

Finance Council Chairman: Marty Kallenbach 

mlkbach@comcast.net  
 

Church Office Hours:  
Monday - Thursday, 8:30 am- 4:00 pm 

Friday - 8:30 am - 3:00 pm 

The office is closed for lunch from 11:30-12:30 pm 
 

Parish Registration:  
Registration forms are located at all entrances to the church.   

Please fill one out and return it to the church office or drop  

it in the collection basket. 
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Ministry to the Sick 
If you would like to be anointed before going into the hospital  

or have Communion brought to someone homebound, please  

call the parish office. Your contacting the parish office helps  

us to minister to our homebound / hospitalized parishioners.  

When registering in the hospital, please register as Catholic  

and as a parishioner. 

       1321 S. Van Buren / Little Rock, AR  72204 / Telephone: ( 501 )  666-5073 

Our Lady of  
Good Counsel 

C  A  T  H  O  L  I  C     C  H  U  R  C  H  

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time - September 4, 2016  
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